
PUBLIC HEARING
Town of Athol
Community Development Block Grant 
FY 2024 Program Application

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 at 7:10pm 
Athol Town Hall, 584 Main Street
Room 21, the Selectmen’s Meeting Room

The Athol Board of Selectmen has scheduled a public 
hearing to discuss the Town’s upcoming application 
for community development funding from the 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

•Athol is applying to make road, sidewalk, sewer and 
other public infrastructure improvements in the 
South Street and Freedom Street area
 
•How might you or the neighborhood benefit?  

•Are there community development projects you 
would like to see in the future?

For more information or if you may need assistance accessing Athol 
Town Hall, call the Board of Selectmen at (978) 721-8500.

Program funding, if awarded, is provided by the Massachusetts Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities. Projects are 
developed by the Town of Athol with assistance from the Central Massachusetts Regional Planning Commission.
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